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Friday, 29 April 2022 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

 Congratulations to Azul Class for a weekly attendance of 100% 

Weekly Class Achievers 

On Tuesday 3rd May, we will be celebrating the achievements of the following children for being this 

week’s achiever. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Nievah  Yellow Max Verde Lukas Azul Lennon 

Red Hayden  Blue Lilly-May Amarillo Maggie Morado Bella 

Green George De Orange Fran Rosa Alexis Rojo Ethan 

I am sure you will join me in congratulating the children above on their amazing effort and success 

this half term.  

 

Edgewood Library 

We would like to advise you all, that the Library at Edgewood has re-

opened to the public this week. The opening hours are Wednesdays and 

Fridays from 1.45pm – 4.45pm. Public libraries are a very important 

resource to the local community and we would urge you, and your family 

and friends to use the facility. Many community libraries are being closed 

and it is therefore imperative that if we want to keep them, we use them. 

Please help spread the word about the re-opening. 

PE Kits 

Can we please remind you that children’s PE kits should be a red top with black bottoms and black 

plimsolls or trainers. Please do not sent children in glittery tops and trainers.  

 

Changing Weather  

Due to the changeable weather at the moment, can we please ask that children are sent 

to school in suitable clothing for the weather on each individual day. Please send coats 

on colder days and when we get some sunshine, please ensure children have sunhats and 

sun cream. This should be applied before school, and a bottle brought into school with 

your child’s name on it, so it can be applied during the day. Water bottles should continue 

to be sent whatever the weather. 

Mr Seeley 

Head Teacher 
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